
 
Summary of Correspondence Received on 

Proposed ZBA for 365 Sandwich Street South 
 
Below is a summary of the comments received by the Planning Services Division on 
ZBA/21/24. 
  
 
Infrastructure Services: 
 
No Concerns 
 
 
Fire Services: 
 
No comments from fire on the zoning application. 
 
 
Building Department: 
 
No concerns with the proposed uses in the existing structure and on the existing site.  
Building permits are required for interior alterations. 
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